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December 1, 2006

Oil Conservation Division
Attn: Bryan Arrant

1301 W. Grand Avenue
Artesia, NM 88210

Re: ROE for Caddo Federal Wells . - _

Sec. 17 T17S R30E 3c 0oy 35249
Dear Mr. Arrant:
Per our conversation, | am requesting that you to please approve the Drilling of
the Caddo Federal #1 & #2 Wells. The H2S concentrations from surface to TD,
. are low enough that a contingency plan is not required.
If we can be of any further assistance, please feel free to call.
Sincerely,
MACK ENERGY CORPORATION

b ) Sl

erry W. Sherrell
Production Clerk
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